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Comments: Please explain how sewage treatment would be approved for the enhanced project planned.

I was recently informed by a prominent leader in our community, that the ability to plan and build duplexes and/or

fourplexes for our lower to mid income residents is virtually impossible due to Missoula County Sewer

department refusing to allow permits for new  multi-unit facilities due to proximity to Seeley Lake ,  Don't the

same concerns apply for proximity to Holland Lake?

 

This decision by Missoula County has stymied building to accommodate residents who live and work here  and

have for generations.  How is it OK to give permits to out of state corporations to move ahead with projects, while

the current population is deprived of the same opportunity?


